MINUTES

Shannon Lake Elementary PAC

June 10, 2021, 6:30pm | Meeting called to order by Christina Ennis
Meeting via Zoom

In Attendance

Christina Ennis, Jackie Mullen, Janelle Rhode, Barrie MacLeod, Mary Berg, Sara Ryttersgaard and Verena
Roberts

Adoption of Agenda and Approval of Minutes

Unanimous

Principals Report

- Thank you for the teacher appreciation lunch. It lifted morale.
- Maybe no cohorts next year.
- Intermediate grades activities for end of year going smoothly.

-School catchments changing in the coming year or two.

Treasurers Report

-Accounts reviewed
-Savings $154.70
-Gaming $2781.25
-Chequing $36,149.87

-estimated current funds available $11,813.12 after outstanding/hot lunch payments made including
$10,000 playground loan payment.

-SD 23 playground loan balance $37,422.89

-Refunds for cancelled June hot lunch complete.

Fundraiser/PAC president report

-Next School year event plans:
- Back to School Outdoor Movie Night
- Halloween Dance
- Leif David Magician dinner and show
- Year end June 2022 Fun Fair with West Kelowna Gymnastix

-Anticipated expenses for coming year include playground repayment and potentially a new sand box.



Hot Lunch

-June Hot Lunch refunds went smoothly.

-Plan for three teams again next year and potentially make more hot lunch items on site again.

Motion to adjourn was made at 6:52 pm and was passed unanimously.
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